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 SHOOTING HOMICIDE 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred on Sunday, 
October 3, 2021, at approximately 5:43 p.m. The incident occurred in the 1200 block of 
Northwest 23rd Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim was shot in the roadway while riding his 
motorcycle with a large group of other motorcycles and ATVs. The Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department was made aware of the shooting by via a ShotSpotter notification and multiple 
911 calls. 
 

The victim has been identified as Domonic Fleming, B/M, 08/08/1993, a resident of the City 
of Sunrise. Fleming was pronounced deceased on scene by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue. The 
Fort Lauderdale Police Department is not aware of any additional victims as result of this 
incident.  
 

Detectives continue to investigate this homicide and are seeking the public’s assistance 
with gathering additional information. They are asking anyone who has video of the 
incident or who may have viewed video of the incident to upload it via the provided link, 
https://fortlauderdalepdfl.evidence.com/axon/citizen/public/helpflpd. 
 

Additionally, detectives encourage anyone who may have witnessed this shooting or who 
may have additional information about the suspect(s) involved to contact Broward County 
Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477) or Detective Jason Wood at (954) 828-5344. 
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